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To the Essential Services Commission - Inquiry into the true value of Distributed Generation 
to Victorian Consumers 
 
Solar owners should be paid a fair price for the energy they create because the solar 
industry is the way forward economically, environmentally and morally. The more people 
who put solar power on their homes the more jobs are created. 
 
The Andrews Government Is taking a fair stand on asylum seekers, is getting on with the 
business of running a state rather than running media campaigns, it would be very 
disappointing if you backed off from supporting the technologies of the future and 
incentivising people to buy them. 
 
I strongly urge the ESC to immediately recommend to the Andrews Labor Government to set 
a fair price for solar at 1:1, before further cuts to the feed-in tariff take effect at the end of 
2016. 
 
 

 


